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Hi Stacey, this is public comment for the Lompoc City Council meeting on June 1st, regarding
the vote on giving people the right to vote on a cannabis tax measure.

We need to update Lompoc’s cannabis taxation system, which currently lets manufacturers off
the hook in terms of paying a reasonable tax on their output. This is the single greatest thing
that we can do to improve the future of revenue and funding here in Lompoc. City Councillors
- please vote to allow the people of Lompoc to vote on a cannabis tax measure this year.  

Thanks,

J. T. Turner
Lompoc
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